
   
 
 
Windham Depot Advisory Committee  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
        March 10, 2005 
 
Minutes 
 
 
Tuesday, March 1, 2005; 4:00 pm, Town Administrative offices 
 
Meeting called to order 4:05 pm 
 
 
Attendance: Dave Sullivan, John Mangan, Wayne Morris, John Normington, Bruce Breton, Pat Schena, 
Mark Samsel 
 
 
# Accepted Minutes of February 1, 2005 meeting  
 
 
Old Business: 
 
 
# Status from State 
 

- Letter sent from Town to Carol Murray and Shawn O’Kane February 11 
o No response to date 
o Dave will follow up by March 4 if no response by then 
 

  
# Town Website update 
 

- Need to send pictures to webmaster (open) 
o Wendy has started Depot Advisory Committee Home Page, reviewed draft layout 
o Jon presented a list of relative Historic Depot/Train links 

-  Added as Historic District on Town Website? (open) 
o Mark will ask Pat if site can be updated 

 Pat will work with Wendy to coordinate Windham/HDC branding and 
update 

 
# Status from Historic Society 
 

- Note Wednesday March 2 Nesmith Library meeting and tour of Historical Resource Room,   
7 – 8 pm 

 
 
# Timeline of Depot events?  
 

- Jon presented work to date and will continue this effort 
 
 
 
 
 



   
New Business: 
 
 
# T/E Funding information  
 

- Wayne contacted Scott Bogle  (RPC), obtained information for next round of T/E funding 
 
 
# Salt Shed information   
 

• Dave indicated two items of significance  
 

- The town has accepted a “Pilot Community” status for a DOT/DES/EPA Study Committee 
that will examine and make recommendations as to how the town’s highway operations 
manage salt use. 

 
- Windham has been selected by the EPA for a “Storm Water Compliance Plan” which starts 

with an audit March 8, 2005. 
 
 
Next meeting: 
 
We will hold a joint meeting with the Historic District Committee, Tuesday March 15 at the Fire 
Department Training Room, 4:00 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted for approval – Mark Samsel 
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